

EXAMINATION APPEALS BOARD

Autumn Resit Examination Results 2020

Closing date for submission of Examination Appeals, Module Re-check and Module Assessment Review

Final Closing Date: Friday 2 October 2020 at 5.00 pm

Forms, Procedures and FAQs at: https://www.dcu.ie/ovpaa/Appeals.shtml

Payment: can be made online by card at: https://dcu.sybernetsps.ie/dcupayments/dcu/

Select the relevant category as follows:

Examination Appeal €100 (this is a flat rate and covers multiple modules)

Module Recheck: €20 per module

Module Assessment Review: €100 per module

Notification of decision of Examination Appeals Board

The Examination Appeals Board will meet on 19 October 2020.

The decision of the Examination Appeals Board and the outcome of Module Rechecks and Module Assessment Reviews will be <u>forwarded by email</u> to your DCU email account within two weeks of the meeting taking place. Note, that should we experience a high volume of appeals/module rechecks/module assessment reviews, the outcome of your submission may be delayed.

Attendance at classes is permitted in respect of a student who has lodged an appeal against the decisions of the Progression and Award Board in the resit examinations held in Autumn of each academic year. In light of the change in delivery of modules, as a result of Covid-19 restrictions, you should contact your Programme Chairperson to arrange access to courses and class material. Such attendance must cease immediately upon notification of an unsuccessful outcome of the appeal or an upheld decision which does not permit progression to the following year. (There may be circumstances where such attendance is not possible e.g. placements).

Registering: Appellants are advised to postpone registering until completion of the Examination Appeals Board process. Upon receipt of the decision, students should visit the Registry Office immediately to complete registration. The late registration fee will be waived.